
Dear Parents,

We are very excited that your child is interested in trying out for cheerleading. We will hold a
cheer meeting for the candidates’ parents on at 5:15 in the new gym. We willFeb 7, 2022
meet in the concession stand area, and the meeting will be kept short.

This meeting is Mandatory for a parent/guardian to attend. If you do not attend or make
arrangements with Mrs. Timmons or Mrs. Denton your child will not be able to try out for cheer.

Thank you so much for your interest and we look forward to a wonderful year of cheer!!

Thank you,

Mrs. Denton and Mrs. Timmons


